April 13, 2025

Volume 154 No. 15



805 E. Racine Place, Casa Grande AZ 85122 (520) 836-6282

Worship, Study, & Serve	
Sunday	Wednesday
Bible Study10:00 a.m.	Bible Study
Worship 11:00 a.m.	Thursday
Afternoon 2:00 p.m.	Ladies' Bible Class10:00 a.m.

Attendance & Giving 4/6/25

Bible Study 39

92 Morning Worship

45 Afternoon Worship

23 Wednesday (4/9)

Contribution \$2410

Weekly Budget \$1998

God is Love . 1 John 48



Happy birthday!

April 25 Jean Grubbs 30 Arheli Niro

ORDER OF WORSHIP

Sunday (4/13)

Welcome: Wayne McCashland Singing am: Ben Copeland pm:

Opening Prayer

am: Mike Evans Mike Evans pm:

Ben Copeland

John Maples

Allen Farrow

Lord' Supper:

arm: Wayne McCas hland pm: Wayne McCas hland

Sermon: Closing Prayer:

Allen Farrow am:

Wednesday (4/16)

pm:

Bible Study Ben Copeland Singing Tim Cozb y

Prayer Charlie Stephenson Devotional Wayne McCashland Closing Prayer Derwin Jacksop



BETTER, YES OR NO OR DON'T KNOW?

Since twenty five percent of this year is already included in God's calendar it may well be significant to take a personal pop quiz of the spiritual kind!

<u>PRAYER</u>: Is your prayer volume increasing? Do you communicate more with God than you did as 2024 ended? Are your prayers of thankfulness and requests becoming more specific than top heavy with generalizations? Do you pray more frequently for Christian friends? For "not yet Christian" friends and that you will allow God to help you invite them to church?

<u>BIBLE</u>: Now, how about your time in His Word? <u>More – Same – Less? His book of Life for the living of your life?</u> Do you invest increasing amounts of time to read and think and apply to your daily routine? As we often sing, "Take time to be Holy?"

<u>FELLOWSHIP</u>: As Spring has sprung do you initiate communication with various brothers and sisters in the Lord? For instance, <u>text</u>, <u>call</u>, <u>invite</u>, share, pray with and for each other? Do you "talk up" church with enthusiasm and suggestions; like...our next "Dead Chicken Sunday?"

So, on this list as you honestly evaluate yourself what grade would you receive? As God reviews your grades of improvement would He smile and say, "well done"?

He loves this church!

John.

Please and thank you for adding my Phone Number in your contact list: 623-399-3499.



Wynona Garrett, David Davis, Max Compton, Kirt Booher (Toni Pierce's son), Chantelle Aragon-Mora (Cheryl Aragon's daughter), DeVaughn Jackson (son of Derwin and LaVerne Jackson), Tim Cozby, Shirley Stephenson, Al Bailey, Melody Cowan (friend of Gail Page), Jessie Boydston, Jeannie Martin.

Please keep K.C. OCHIA in your prayers as she is dealing with some health issues.



TODAY:

Men: There will be a business meeting following afternoon

services.

Ladies: There will be a follow-up meeting in the fellowship

room regarding the successful Ladies' Day.



CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER MEETING

Everyone is invited to participate in a day of prayer and sharing the Word. We will begin with a time of devoted prayer to God about such things as finding a preacher, teaching our children, sharing God's Word throughout the neighborhood, etc. It will be followed by several walking and handing out fliers, inviting others to come worship with us. It will be held on Saturday, April 19 at 9:00 a.m. Mark your calendar! For more information, see Perry Page or Josh Engstrom.

Clothes Closet →

Clothes Closet: The Clothes Closet will be open to the public on April 26th, 8:00 - 10:00 a.m. Spread the word. Thank you to all who have been helping to keep this endeavor going! Questions? Contact Catrina Aragon-Campbell.



The High Country Church of Christ in Show Low is having a summer Bible Camp. It is scheduled for June1-8, for children third grade through high school. They will have counselors, teachers, and a kitchen to serve three meals a day. If you would like to send your child/children, you may contact Dana Crohn at (262) 409-1057 or Marla Henderson at (520)850-6780 to RSVP.

MEMBERSHP DIRECTORY It is helpful to keep your Directory updated as much as you can. There are several pages to be added, on the table in the foyer. ALSO, there is a new address for the Casillas family: 385 S. Savannah Lane, Casa Grande 85194. Please make this correction in your Directory.



**NOTE Please have information for the bulletin to Mary Belle (480-432-6404) (marymbe627@gmail.com) by Thursday evening. Thank You!